
All communications to be addressed to:

Headquarters
NSW Rural Fire Service
Locked Mail Bag 17
GRANVILLE NSW 2142

Headquarters
NSW Rural Fire Service
15 Carter Street
Lidcombe NSW 2141

Telephone: (02) 8741 5555 Facsimile: (02) 8741 5550
e−mail: development.assessment@rfs.nsw.gov.au

Department of Planning
Major Development Assessment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Felicity Greenway PCU015243

Dear Ms Greenway
30 September 2010

Teralba Waste Recycling Project − 08_0079
Exhibition of Environmental Assessment

l refer to your letter seeking comments on the Environmental Assessment from the
NSW Rural Fire Service (RFS) regarding bush fire protection for the above proposal.

The RFS has reviewed the submitted plans and information and supports the bush fire
protection measures contained within the bushfire protection assessment report
prepared by Australian Bushfire Protection Planners, ref. BO91021 − 1, dated
21/06/2010, except where modified below.

The construction of the proposed office building shall comply with section 7
(BAL 29) Australian Standard AS3959−2009 "Construction of buildings in bush
fire−prone areas' and section A3.7 Addendum Appendix 3 of "Planning for Bush
Fire Protection".

For any enquiries regarding this correspondence please contact Garth Bladwell.

Yours faithfully,

Corey Shackleton
A/Team Leader Development Assessment and Planning

Department of Planning
Received
6 0Cl 2010

Scanning Room

For information on Planning for Bush Fire Protection 2006 visit the RFS web page www.rfs.nsw.qov.au
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